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Friday 9th September 2022 

  Year 2, 3 and 4 Newsletter 

What have we been 

learning? 

Year 2 

We have really enjoyed 

welcoming back Year 2 this 

week! We have been very 

proud of how well the 

children have settled in 😊 

Year 3 

We have really enjoyed 

welcoming Year 3. We have 

been pleased to see lots of 

smiling faces and already 

lots of hard work. Let’s keep 

it up Year 3! 

Year 4 

We have really enjoyed 

welcoming Year 4, they 

have settled in really well 

this week. We are looking 

forward to seeing some 

great work from them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
305 

Shakespeare 
351 

Bannister 
251 

Pankhurst 
259 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget… 

Check ParentMail for regular updates including the ‘Meet 

the Teacher’ dates that are taking place over the next 2 

weeks. We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Follow our school Twitter 

account for updates and 

challenges to try at home! 

 

 
 

 

@ParsloesSchool 

Writer of the Week 
 
 

Grasshopper – Zihan Centipede – Daniel 

Oak – Ingrid  Elm – Asher 

Maple – Emmanuel Beech – Preet 

 

 
 

Thought for the week… 

What goals would you like to 

set for the coming year? 

 

Gracious  

 

Tallulah 

Jaiden 

Helping at Home 

Please support your child in accessing online 

learning platforms regularly. These include Numbots, 

Times Table Rock Stars, Bug Club and Spelling Frame. 

Regular practise will support your child in school. 

 

 

Shay  Leona O 

O 

Oliver 


